
 

 

January 9, 2024 

 

 

Mr. Stephen A. Clark 

Manager 

Hazard Mitigation Department 

Georgia Emergency Management and Homeland Security Agency 

Post Office Box 18055 

Atlanta, Georgia 30316 

 

 

 RE: Lowndes County Five Year Hazard Mitigation Plan Update Grant Application for FEMA Grant 

Funding 

 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

 

,�KDYH�EHHQ�ZHOO�LQIRUPHG�RI�WKH�&RXQW\�VWDII¶V�SUHSDUDWLRQ�RI�WKH�+D]DUG�0LWLJDWLRQ�$VVLVWDQFH��+0$��

Application Worksheet.  If accepted, we understand that the county may be eligible for federal grant 

funding to assist with the update of our Hazard Mitigation Plan. 

 

I am writing to assure you that Lowndes County has funding to meet the required 25% Local Match for 

this project.  We appreciate your assistance and the assistance of your staff in the preparation of this 

application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill Slaughter 

Chairman 
 


